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Good afternoon,
I would like to email to express my concern about the possibility of Tony Rose pool being
shut down.  I think this is a horrible option for this town.  We spent so long with only one pool
and it was a disaster to get kids into swimming lessons.  We deserve two pools.  Please don't
close it.
Thank you
Lindsay Kerrigan
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